[image: image1.wmf]Thank you for taking time to invest in the lives of the children that have come through our church’s Awana ministry program. 

Do you remember the how Shige and LuAnn shared about missionaries and the verses they used in their presentation?  How then shall they call on Him in whom they have not believed?  And how shall they believe in Him of whom they have not heard?  And how shall they hear without a preacher? And how shall they preach, except they be sent? As it is written, How beautiful are the feet of them that preach the gospel of peace, and bring glad tidings of good things!  (Romans 10:14, 15)  Do you have beautiful feet?

I ask that you take care of at least THREE more items for this year’s ministry. 

1.  Fill out this summary survey and get it back to me by May 30, 2006.

2.  Come to the leader’s summary and evaluation meeting that is scheduled on the calendar for June 7 at our house beginning with sandwiches at 6:30 pm. 

3.  Reflect back on this year’s AWANA--Write on the back of this letter at least 2 times you were positively affected or some encouraging events that happened during this year and get it to me with the evaluation.  All leaders, secretaries, helpers, are invited June 7th and sharing your thoughts and evaluations will help our ministry.  

Why should we evaluate our ministry? As I have said before, 1.  “A ministry that has no goal or target will hit it every time.”  2.  “If you can measure it you can manage it.”  3.  “Big problems usually started as small oversights.”  I believe it is important to understand the areas of our ministry that need some work and also to see what we are doing well.  Last years meeting was very informative and I appreciated your input.  My plan is to share this year’s information in summary form in a meeting with our Pastor Norm and Awana Missionary Ron Glynn for more insight.  I know that filling out this evaluation does take time but I pray this will be time well invested.  Just read the standard and quickly write in your score that first comes to your mind on the answer sheet.  Try not to dwell on each standard and make this a painful event—that is not my intention. 

This form will be on the church’s web site www.arthurefc.org in case you need to generate more copies or lose this one.  You can fill it out anonymously if you desire. 

Again I want to personally THANK YOU for working so hard and sharing your time through the Awana ministry.   Your time and love make it a great ministry and not just another program.

Dennis Johnson, Awana Commander

2981 Orchard Ave

Ida Grove, Iowa     51445-8150

712-675-4710

